
Creek at Chester Homeowners Association 

4811 S. Coyote Creek Lane 

Spokane Valley, WA 99206 

 

October 26, 2022 

 

TO: Chester Creek Homeowners 

FR: HOA Board of Directors 

RE: Election of Board Members 

Dear Neighbors, 

This letter serves as official notice of election of Board members for the 2023-2024 term.  

Since no submissions were received tendering candidates for the open Board positions, 

the incumbent board members are thereby reinstated in lieu of an election. No ballots 

will be sent, and the official results announced and recorded at the Association’s Annual 

Meeting scheduled for December 12, 2022.  

If you have any questions or comments, please feel welcome contact the Board President. 

 

In partnership,  

Your Chester Creek Board 

board@chestercreekhoa.com 

James Pappas, MA, CPCU, API, AIS, President 509-863-7023 

mailto:board@chestercreekhoa.com

